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Welcome to Camp Springs Community Church.  I trust that you will be blessed today as we 
study God’s Word together. The foundational teaching of the Bible is the Gospel of Jesus Christ, 
which simply teaches that every person is a sinner (thinks and does wrong things) and is 
permanently separated from God and Heaven. However, Jesus Christ (God’s Son), became a 
man who died by being nailed to a cross to pay for the sins of the world, and then rose from the 
grave. Whoever puts his faith in Jesus Christ for salvation will have his sins forgiven and will 
gain entry into heaven (John 3:16). Please ask us if you have questions. 

   
10 AM Message                        THE TEMPLE COMPLETED                    EZRA 6: 13-22               

                

MORNING SERVICE 
Prelude:  

Greetings and Announcements   

Scripture Reading ECCLESIASTES 12: 1-8             DOUG DAVIS 

Prayer                                   

Worship in Song 

11 AM Message                 A SHORT RIDE               JAMES 1: 9-11 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

Sunday School for all Ages .................................................................................. 10:00 AM 
Sunday Morning ................................................................................................... 11:00 AM 
Wednesday –Sports with the Savior for kids    ....................................................... 7:00 PM 
Wednesday – Adult Bible Study……………………………………..................... 7:00 PM  

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Sunday Mornings, from 9:45 AM to 12:15 PM, YouTube Live on the CSCC  

Channel will be open, all are welcome to connect.   

Wednesday Evenings:  Adult Bible Study, and Kids’ Sports/Study 7 pm. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

JULY 
10 am Sunday 

School 
11 am 

Worship 
WED 

7 23 37  

14    

21    

28    
 

 
 

UPCOMING IN THE CHURCH: 
 

 
 

VBS JULY 15-19TH  
 

STARTS TOMORROW!!! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



                    Dr. Jim Lowther, Pastor 
 

 

TEDDY AND LIGAYA FULFER 
 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
Greetings from the Philippines. Ligaya and I are back here and are blessed to see 
the work continue to grow and flourish. The Lord has allowed us more years to 
see the construction of four new mission churches. I trust that the Lord will 
continue to provide the funds for the installation of ceiling fans, and other 
necessities.   
 
   It is a joy to see all of my children actively pursuing a life pleasing to God. Odek 
and Annalisa (Our daughter and son in law) was who Ligaya and I trained and 
gradually transitioned to take over all of the day-to-day affairs of Subic Bay 
Children’s Home. It has come around full circle for them and they are now at the 
point where they are transitioning all day-to-day responsibilities to their daughter 
Hannah and her husband Ruel. It is a blessing to have our grandson Timothy as the 
director of our AMAGOH ministry. That ministry started out as our bible basketball 
ministry and AMAGOH is an acronym for “A Man After God’s Own 
Heart”. Timothy is taking that ministry to another level to include more sports to 
reach more young people with the gospel. Our 16-year-old grandson Samuel 
surrendered last year to preach and is dual enrolled at the moment. As he finishes up 
his last two years of high school he is also enrolled and taking classes in our Bible 
Institute. We are encouraged to know that the ministry will continue on!  
  
 Annually, we have a junior camp, youth camp, and bible basketball camp. Through 
these ministries seeds are planted and we have seen them grow. Throughout the years 
we have been using the facilities of our Subic Bay Children’s Home. The Lord has given 
us the vision to build a campsite dedicated solely for year-round camps. We have the 
property but will need to build the facilities. The vision is to have an open multipurpose 
building, cabins and trails.  
 
  Please continue to pray for mine and Ligaya’s health. Ligaya and I will need to return to 
the states for surgeries. Ligaya had a cataract operation on her eyes, she is needing to go 
back to the states for a follow up check up. She will also need another hearing implant 
due to her complications on her current implant. I, on the other hand, have been having 
trouble walking due to knee pain. I had a steroid shot that helped with the pain for a 
couple of months. Hence, I was advised to get a knee replacement which I am scheduled 
for. 

In Closing, We are so thankful to those who sacrificially support us plant churches to 
spread the good news in the Philippine islands. 

 

As always, Ligaya & I thank you for your love, prayers, and support  In Christ, 
Teddy & Ligaya Fulfer 
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